
SONICS SHOUTOUT WEEK 8 UPDATE 

Interested in sponsoring? 
Our program is always welcoming new sponsors! If you think this is something your   

organization would consider, contact us at sponsorship@allendalerobotics.com or scan 

the QR code for more details. 

Design team 
The design team has been spending 

their time finishing assembly prints, 

as well as finishing and releasing  

almost every assembly to the build 

team. They also looked for places to 

take out some weight. Some     

members also took initiative to     

create some buttons with our logo on 

them to hand out at competitions. 

 

Build Team 
This week build was able to finish 

putting together the robot along with 

small upgrades and final weight    

reduction. They’re also assisting  

programming team with anything 

they need to finish wiring the robot. 

 

Fabrication Team 
Fabrication has been hard at work 

with finishing up all critical parts for 

the robot and only have safety guard 

polycarbonate pieces to finish. 

  

Programming team 
In programming, they’ve been   

working on wiring the newly build  

robot, as well as planning out button 

controls for the driver and operator. 

On top of that, they’ve been setting 

boundaries for the intake and lift  

systems. 

Sponsor Shoutout 
We are happy to recognize one of our sponsors, E3             

Integrated Engineering. They’re one of our newer sponsors, 

and this year they’ve generously coming alongside us with a 

financial donations for both our high school and middle school 

teams. 

Allendale Robotics thanks you!  Be sure to keep checking your 

inboxes for our weekly updates!  

The Final Stretch 
With our first competition less 

than two weeks away, the team 

is working hard at the final     

assemblies and wiring up this 

years’ robot. Spirits are running 

higher than ever, and everyone 

is ready for the season to come. 



THANK YOU SPONSORS FOR YOUR SUPPORT 


